
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                              October 22, 2019 

CONTACT: Rep. Rick Gundrum        (608) 264-8486 

                      

Statement Regarding Resignation of West Bend Mayor Kraig Sadownikow 

MADISON – Rep. Rick Gundrum (R – Slinger) released the following statement regarding the 

resignation of West Bend Mayor Kraig Sadownikow. 

“I thank Mayor Sadownikow for his service to the City of West Bend. Kraig’s private sector 

experience and sound understanding of the fabric of the West Bend community were his greatest 

assets, which allowed him to make great strides in placing the city on more stable footing over 

the course of the last nine years. The Mayor’s principled leadership style will be sorely missed, 

and I am grateful for the partnership we established in advocating for the interests of our shared 

constituency. There is no doubt in my mind that Kraig will continue to find success in his future 

pursuits, and I wish him the best in his transition out of public office.” 
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